
Access road for the proposed Seabrook 
Reserve Residential Development 

The Opportunity: Provide enabling infrastructure for new affordable 
housing.

CONNECTING OUR COMMUNITIES

Federal Electorate: Calwell

State Electorate: Broadmeadows

Project outcome: Improved connections to 
facilitate new housing development 

Ask: $1.5 million in funding from the 
Federal Government.

Lead organisation: Hume City Council 

Seabrook Reserve is a strategic site providing 
opportunities for future housing in an established 
part of Broadmeadows.

The Reserve is home to the State Rugby League 
and Community Centre and is already a hive of 
activity, providing opportunities for the 
community to come together. 

The inclusion of a new road will help facilitate the 
development of these housing opportunities and 
contribute to supporting additional economic 
activity in the local community.

Mitchell St Road Upgrade and Malcolm St 
Bridge Project (Kalkallo)

The Opportunity: Future proof travel in the northern growth corridor.

CONNECTING OUR COMMUNITIES

Federal Electorate: Calwell 

State Electorate: Kalkallo

Project outcome: To provide safe access for 
rapidly growing communities to facilitate 
more housing development.

Ask: $6.15 million in funding from the 
Federal Housing Support Program

Lead organisation: Hume City Council
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Upgraded two-lane road and bridge

The redevelopment of the former Broadmeadows 
Outdoor Swimming Centre site at 20 Goulburn 
Street, Broadmeadows for residential use is an 
important component of the Seabrook Reserve 
Master plan. 

This project will introduce housing diversity to the 
area. The residential development on the 
approximate. 1.2ha of land identified in the Master 
plan will be developer-led and will include high-
quality social and affordable housing.

The construction of a new road on the proposed 
Seabrook Reserve Residential Development Site 
will provide much-needed timely access to this 
well-located housing development with close 
connections to local schools, public transport and 
high quality open spaces.

Seabrook Reserve Residential Development Mitchell St Road Upgrade and Malcolm St Bridge Project (Kalkallo)

The Kalkallo area needs more infrastructure to 
keep up with its growing population. Kalkallo has 
experienced exponential housing growth over the 
past 10 years, however, has pockets of land that 
are still underdeveloped due to poor rural 
standard road infrastructure.

Currently Mitchell Street, one of the key 
connectors in Kalkallo, is a one lane rural road 
where vehicles passing in opposing directions  
are required to shift onto the gravel shoulders.

The Malcolm Street bridge that connects Mitchell 
Street north and south is a single lane bridge and 
because of its structure and condition has a load 
limit that restricts heavy type vehicles.

Our residents need Mitchell Street to be upgraded 
to a two-lane urban road standard and the 
construction a new two-lane bridge that will allow 
truck access.
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